
TRACT 42051 - East Feliciana and St. Helena Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in East Feliciana and St. Helena Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 2,149,554.00 and Y = 831,512.00; thence 
East 2,600.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,152,154.00 and Y 
= 831,512.00; thence South 214.30 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 2,152,154.00 and Y = 831,297.70; thence West 584.99 feet to the 
Northeast corner of State Lease No. 19502, as amended, having Coordinates 
of X = 2,151,569.01 and Y = 831,297.70; thence along the boundary of said 
State Lease No. 19502 the following courses: West 1,968.52 feet and South 
3,286.03 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,149,600.49 and Y = 
828,011.67; thence West 46.49 feet to a point on the Eastern boundary of 
State Lease No. 20537 having Coordinates of X = 2,149,554.00 and Y = 
828,011.67; thence North 3,000.33 feet along the Eastern boundary of said 
State Lease No. 20537 to its Northernmost Northeast corner having 
Coordinates of X = 2,149,554.00 and Y = 831,012.00; thence North 500.00 
feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 2 acres, all as 
more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: The above Tract is located upon a restricted scenic river and all 
operations in this area must be conducted in strict conformity with the 
regulations of the Corps of Engineers, U.S. Army. 
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Applicant: CHUCK KEETON 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 2 Tract Number: 42051 
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TRACT 42052 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 819,351.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and 
Y = 819,351.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT all that 
portion of State Lease No. 8129, as amended that within the above 
described tract, more particularly described as follows: Commencing at the 
point of beginning of the above described tract having Coordinates of X = 
1,913,873.00 and Y = 819,351.00; thence South 50 degrees 43 minutes 41 
seconds East 13,261.51 feet to the Northernmost corner of said State Lease 
No. 8129 having Coordinates of X = 1,924,139.39 and Y = 810,956.43; thence 
along the boundary of said State Lease No. 8129 the following courses: 
Southeasterly along a curve to the right having a radius of 25,570.00 feet 
and a chord bearing of South 55 degrees 05 minutes 41 seconds East 
3,244.25 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,926,800.00 and Y = 
809,100.00, Southwesterly approximately 1,837 feet to the Southeast corner 
of said State Lease 8129, Northwesterly approximately 3,444 feet to the 
Southwest corner of said State Lease 8129, and Northeasterly approximately 
1,385 feet to its point of beginning, (This lease includes only 
waterbottoms claimed and owned by the state and specifically excludes any 
land which the state may claim or own and to which the mineral rights are 
vested in the state), above nominated tract containing approximately, 
1,817 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
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obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: BARN BURNER OIL & GAS EXPLORATION 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1817 Tract Number: 42052 
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TRACT 42053 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 819,351.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,950,833.00 and 
Y = 819,351.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,950,833.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, (This lease includes only 
waterbottoms claimed and owned by the state and specifically excludes any 
land which the state may claim or own and to which the mineral rights are 
vested in the state), containing approximately 1,520 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: BARN BURNER OIL & GAS EXPLORATION 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1520 Tract Number: 42053 
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TRACT 42054 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,895,393.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and 
Y = 800,871.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,895,393.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 
1,236 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: BARN BURNER OIL & GAS EXPLORATION 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1236 Tract Number: 42054 
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TRACT 42055 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and 
Y = 800,871.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 
2,499 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: BARN BURNER OIL & GAS EXPLORATION 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 2499 Tract Number: 42055 
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TRACT 42056 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 800,871.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,950,833.00 and 
Y = 800,871.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,950,833.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 
1,395 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: BARN BURNER OIL & GAS EXPLORATION 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 

       

       

       

       



 15

 

 
 

Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1395 Tract Number: 42056 
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TRACT 42057 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and 
Y = 782,391.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 763,911.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 763,911.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 
843 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: SJP OG, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 843 Tract Number: 42057 
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TRACT 42058 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 782,391.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,950,833.00 and 
Y = 782,391.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,950,833.00 and Y = 763,911.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 763,911.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 
968 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: SJP OG, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 968 Tract Number: 42058 
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TRACT 42059 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 763,911.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and 
Y = 763,911.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 745,431.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,913,873.00 and Y = 745,431.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, (This tract includes only 
waterbottoms claimed and owned by the state and specifically excludes any 
land which the state may claim or own and to which the mineral rights are 
vested in the state), containing approximately 1,409 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: SJP OG, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1409 Tract Number: 42059 
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TRACT 42060 - Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
May 11, 2011, situated in Pointe Coupee and West Feliciana Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 763,911.00; thence 
East 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,950,833.00 and 
Y = 763,911.00; thence South 18,480.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,950,833.00 and Y = 745,431.00; thence West 18,480.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,932,353.00 and Y = 745,431.00; thence 
North 18,480.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 
1,398 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: SJP OG, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 1398 Tract Number: 42060 


